e WHAT HAS BEEN
HAPPENING IN TY?

Monthly Newsletter

It has been a busy few weeks for our TY class with activities

inside and outside of the classroom. We had a great start to — 1
the year with a kayaking trip on the River Liffey. Qe fifnd >
The group got to know the history of Dublin a bit better Q%ﬁ,@ﬁ s

with visits to Dublinia and Dublin Castle.

The class had a wonderful trip to the National Gallery
where we visited the Queer Mind Body and Soul exhibition.
Thank you to Ms Lennon and Ms Condon for organising
this.




NEAR FM AND SOAR WORKSHOP

The class have been watching “To kill a mockingbird and ‘“The book thief’ in
English class, They were interviewed by Near FM on their reaction to each
film. It will be broadcast in the new year. Thank you to Ms Canney for
organising this.

We had a visit from Soar who delivered a Wellness workshop. It was a
wonderful morning of team bonding and team building. Thank you to Ms
Lennon for organising this workshop.




Other activities....

e |n Art class the students have started work on their Junk Kouture
project. They will be making lavish fashion items from 100% recycled
materials. They hope to gain a spot in the prestigious competition
with their designs.

e In Music class the group are working on selecting a song to sing as a
choir for the Christmas Concert in December.

e In PE class the students are learning to play Gaelic Football.

e |n Craft and Design class the students have begun preparation for a
multimedia course hosted by DCU. They will create a short movie
based on topics which are important to them.

e The students have been busy working with pyrography kits to design
nameplates in Wood Crafts class.

e QOur pen pal programme has commenced. Recently the class wrote
letters to the residents in Maryfield Nursing Home.




